
Great Commission Conference 
After several weeks in the USA, Lori and I returned to Chile for our annual 
Multiply Conference, which focuses on the Great Commission. This year’s 
guest speaker was Pastor Jason Georges, a long-time supporter and 
friend of our ministry. God used him in a powerful way to challenge us 
from the Word of God to multiply the worship of Christ throughout Chile 
and around the world. We were blessed to have church members and 
leaders from over 15 churches in attendance. Praise the Lord!

Training Missionaries    
Each year, Vision Baptist Missions hosts its annual Orientation Week at the Wilds Camp in North Carolina for 
stateside missionaries on deputation and furlough. It’s a week filled with encouragement, training, and 
equipping. Lori and I were honored to teach several sessions to missionaries serving in Latin America, Africa, 
Asia, and the United States.

Just before orientation, all the regional directors gathered for several days of training and planning. We’re 
thankful for opportunities to pour into others, but also for moments like these when we can sit under the 
teaching of God's Word and grow ourselves.

Teaching Bible College Classes in Chile & 
Georgia 
Between our time in Chile and the back-to-back training events, we were 
also able to continue teaching our classes through the Chile Baptist 
College’s new online platform. Lori and I both taught, interacted with 
students, and thoroughly enjoyed investing in the next generation. 
Nearly 100 students were from Santiago, with an additional 45 joining us 
from other regions of Chile and four other countries! Thank you for praying for this new initiative.

I wrapped up April by teaching a module class on Developing Leadership Skills for the Mission Field at the 
Vision School of Missions (pictured to the right). If God is stirring your heart for missions, I encourage you to 
check out the VSM in Dawsonville, GA. Visit visionmissions.com/school for more information.

Would you like to visit the ministry in Chile this fall? Travis Snode will be leading a trip to Chile to visit us 
from October 20-28, 2025, with 20 available spots. If you're interested in experiencing firsthand what God is 
doing here, contact Travis for more details at travis@visionmissions.com.
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